
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Palms Neighborhood Council 
Name: Kay Hartman 
Phone Number: 
Email: kay.hartman@palmsnc.la 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(10) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 08/03/2022 
Type of NC Board Action: For if Amended 

Impact Information
Date: 11/16/2022 
Update to a Previous Input: Yes 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 22-0560 
Agenda Date: 08/03/2022 
Item Number: 7) h. 
Summary: The Palms Neighborhood Council supports changes to the municipal lobbying ordinance
regarding Neighborhood Councils. Under the current lobbying ordinance, lobbyist disclosure is only
required for written communications to Neighborhood Councils. This means that paid lobbyists are
verbally addressing Neighborhood Councils at their meetings without the NCs being aware the
person talking is a lobbyist. If we were meeting in person and using speaker cards, the lobbyists
would identify themselves on the speaker cards, but NCs are not using speaker cards in the current
zoom meeting model. Lobbyist disclosure is important for process transparency. Neighborhood
Councils need to have sufficient information to distinguish comments from interested stakeholders
and those from paid lobbyists. Even when using speaker cards at in-person meetings, not all board
members see those cards so all board members may not be operating from the same information.
Additionally, the Palms Neighborhood Council would like to see similar legislation governing City
Council and Committee meetings. Stakeholders participating in such meetings have the right to
know which speakers are paid lobbyists. This is essential for an open and corruption-free
government. We also request that the limit for a 501c3 exemption from identification be lowered to
$200,000 in revenue or $500,000 in assets as opposed to the proposed limit of $2 million. This
change aligns with the IRS tax filing system and would essentially allow any non-profit that files a
990-N or 990-EZ to gain a reporting exemption. This change also reflects the current San Francisco
ethics ordinance. Given that only 16% of Southern California non-profits have revenues over $1
million, setting the reporting exemption at twice that number would severely limit transparency. The
Palms Neighborhood Council urges Nury Martinez to hold a full, open, and fair hearing on this
measure. 
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